
Executive Order 03.26.20.02 
In accordance with Governor Brian Kemp’s Executive Order 03.26.20.02, all TCSG colleges will 
remain closed for in-person instruction through the rest of the Spring 2020 
semester.  Augusta Technical College will continue to hold classes via digital platforms only 
for the remainder of the Spring 2020 semester. 

Students should look for specific guidance from instructors and should continue to monitor 
their Augusta Technical College Smartweb email and Blackboard account for communication 
from their instructors. 

The start date for Summer term will be announced at a later date.  As always, please continue 
to check this resource page, your SmartWeb email, and social media for up to date 
information. 

Stay Safe and see below for contact information to campus resources. 


